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Eric Solorio - I oppose Quail Brush 

From: Dan P <lennie40@yahoo.com> 
To: "ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us" <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us> 
Date: 2/17/20124:29 PM 
Subject: I oppose Quail Brush 

Hi Eric, 

My name is Dan Plotner. I am writing to inform you that I, as a Santee resident oppose the Quail Brush 
project in its current proposed location. Placing a power plant in a location where the prevailing winds 
are sure to carry the hazardous air pollutants directly into the residential neighborhood of a neighboring 
city as well as a nearby high school (West Hills high school) is a recipe for disaster and future unending 
lawsuits. Far better to find somewhere to the northwest ofthe current proposed location to locate the 
project. Thank you for your consideration. 

Dan Plotner DOCKET 
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